
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 

Minutes of June 10, 2014 
 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Present:  Bill Tuttle, Gregg Aubin, Donald Harding, Larry Favreau, Chuck Ripa 
 
May 13, 2014 were read and accepted. 
Warrants were signed and approved for payment. 
 
Superintendent’s Report: 
 
DPW: 

1. Roadside cutting continues. 
2. Sweeping of streets continues, approximately 85% complete. 
3. Catch basin cleaning and repairs continue. 

Water: 
1. Flushing is complete. 
2. Osgood Tank will be power washed. 

 
Motion made and approved 3-0 for the proposed plan for MA DOT pothole money if same 
becomes available. 
 
Next board meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 24, 2014 @ 7:00 p.m. 
 
Motion to adjourn at 8:37 p.m. 
 
 

___________________________________ 
Gregg Aubin, Chairman 

Department of Public Works Board 


